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Gabbard, Lacey A

From: jennifergagel29@gmail.com
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 2:16 PM
To: Gabbard, Lacey A
Subject: 18DEVPLAN1195

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe 
 
Hello my name is Jennifer Gagel. I reside @ 4000 Old Outer Loop Louisville, Ky. I was very upset when i heard that a car 
wash may be built directly across the street from my house there at 4001 old outer loop. I was unable to schedule time 
off work to make it to the meeting that was held on Wednesday 3/20/2019. I really wanted to go to voice my opinion on 
how irrelevant i think it would be to build a car wash there. There is a car wash less than half a mile away from the 
location next to Arby’s on Preston and another one maybe a mile away on Preston. The traffic is horrible. I have kids that 
would be in danger if this is developed. I am worried and scared for my privacy and traffic. Please do not build it. Thank 
you for your time. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


